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Lou Mansolillo

From: Mike Lonardo <malco@cox.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 4:44 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Bill # H-7015

Hello my name is Michael Lonardo, 
I am sending this email SUPPORTING  bill, H-7015, as drafted and un-amended. I am a licensed Electrician with the 
State of R.I .  Please respect our trade work. It is very important to keep electricians doing their work for the safety 
of all Rhode Islanders.   
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


